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Date: Saturday, March 04, 2017 11:43:09 AM

Hello,
 
The geology of the Ozarks makes factory farming of swine impossible. Additionally there is already
evidence of discharge into local streams.
 
This request also violates the current moratorium so vital to all of us who enjoy the benefits of this
free-flowing clear and clean river.
 
Please consider the next generations who deserve a clean and wild Buffalo River.
 
Paula Mariedaughter
479-677-2235
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